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We are very excited to welcome back the Scholastic Book Fair to Chadsmead!  
 

The Book Fair will run from Monday 31st March to Thursday 3rd April where there 
will be over 200 titles to choose from, with the best new books available for as little 
as £2.99.  
 

Children will have the opportunity to choose books during the school day on Monday 
31st March and fill out the wish-list document. This wish-list can then be brought home 
to allow for parents / carers to pay for their child’s books via the Scholastic secure 
online payment system through the following link:  
 

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 
 
Once payment is complete, the returned wish-list can then be exchanged for your 
child’s books. Cash can be sent into school with the wish list if this method is preferred. 
 

There will also be an opportunity for parents/carers to purchase books directly from 
the Scholastic Book Fair in school with their child from Monday 31st – Thursday 3rd 
April between 3.15 – 4pm, in the KS2 Hall/dining room. (Please enter school through 
the School Office). If certain titles sell out, the school can easily order more copies, 
should there be the demand.  
 

By purchasing books from the Scholastic Book Fair, this will also raise valuable funds 
for the school, allowing us to update our library collection.  
 

Thank you for your support.  

 


